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Last week in Year 2: We have been reading 
the story ‘On the way home’. We wrote our 
own version of what happened to Claire on 
her way home and included some different 
creatures she could meet along the way! We 
have also been busy on a top secret 
assignment, making something out of clay. 
We can't reveal what it is for yet, but we had 
lots of fun using different skills to make it!

  

 

Last week in Year 4: In Year 4, we are composing pieces of music 
all about the Anglo-Saxon and Vikings. We have written rhythmic 
phrases using lots of interesting facts and then learnt about the 
pentatonic scale ready to write our compositions next week!



Last week in Nursery: We’ve continued to enjoy the jungle animal 
stories we read in book week, exploring rainforest writing and going on a 
wild animal hunt in the garden. We have been finding out about patterns 
in maths, exploring animal patterns and making repeating pattern snakes 
with coloured pasta! We had fun at our books at bedtime event in 
Nursery! We danced to the Animal Boogie, listened beautifully to our 
guest reader Connie Goddard (Miss Fox’s daughter) and finished with 
sharing the story sack Room on the Broom. The children have particularly 
enjoyed role playing in the zoo outside mucking out the animals, ensuring 
they are well fed and carefully handling the snakes in the vivarium! Please 
feel free to have a peek at our zoo when dropping off or picking up your 
child. It can be found inside the shed by the bark area!

Dates for your Diary:
14th to 18th March - Wales Residential Visit for Year 5
14th to 18th March - National Science Week
Tuesday 15th March - Year 6 trip to Space Museum, Leicester
Friday 18th March - Red Nose Day - dress up in red to raise funds
Friday 1st April - last day of Spring term
All term dates for 2021/22 and 2022/23 are available on the 
school website. Please remember that holidays in term time are 
not authorized unless there are very exceptional circumstances 
and you may receive a penalty notice if your child misses 
school.

Red Nose Day - Friday 18th March - wear something red 
to school and make a donation to Comic Relief. We are 
joining together with all The Elliot Foundation schools to 
see how great a total we can raise. Please make a 
donation through our Just Giving page or hand in cash 
on the day. Elliot Foundation Just Giving Page

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/the-elliot-foundation-academies-trust?utm_source=Sharethis&utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=the-elliot-foundation-academies-trust&utm_campaign=pfp-email&utm_term=4fff7f1bb9c049d180572853653866a5.

